
From: Schnare, David  
Sent: Thursday, March 02, 2017 9:14 AM 
To: 2017HQfirstassistants <2017HQfirstassistants@epa.gov>; 2017Regionfirstassistants 
<2017Regionfirstassistants@epa.gov> 
Cc: Jackson, Ryan <jackson.ryan@epa.gov>; Flynn, Mike <Flynn.Mike@epa.gov>; Dravis, Samantha 
<dravis.samantha@epa.gov> 
Subject: Delegation of authority 

  

Because the Presidentially-appointed Assistant Administrators and Regional Administrators have yet to 
assume their duties, for the next 30 days, the Administrator wishes to retain approval authority for 
Agency actions having significant regulatory and enforcement effect.  The Administrator will rely on the 
Acting RA’s and AA’s to identify and send upward any proposed decisions or final agency actions for the 
Administrator’s review which, in the judgement of the Acting RA’s and AA’s would limit the flexibility of 
the States, limit energy resource use, impose significant costs on industry or commerce, or otherwise 
likely result in significant public attention on the proposed decisions or final agency actions.   

 

mailto:2017HQfirstassistants@epa.gov
mailto:2017Regionfirstassistants@epa.gov
mailto:jackson.ryan@epa.gov
mailto:Flynn.Mike@epa.gov
mailto:dravis.samantha@epa.gov

